Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: CFIB_SK <MS.Saskatchewan@cfib.ca>

Sent: November 26, 2018 10:08 AM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks

Subject: CFIB Submission Re: City of Saskatoon 2019 Preliminary Operating Budget
Attachments: CFIB-LettertoCityofSaskatoonReProposed20190peratingBudget.pdf

Please find attached the Canadian Federation of Independent Business (CFIB) submission for the City of Saskatoon’s
2019 Preliminary Operating Budget.

We would kindly request that you please print/distribute the attached pre-budget submission to Mayor Charlie Clark
and City Councillors prior to their budget deliberations on Monday, November 26".

Please note that CFIB does not request to present our 2019 Budget submission in-person to City Council.

Please confirm receipt of our submission.

Thank you for your consideration and please do not hesitate to contact our office if you have any questions at 306 757-
0000.

Regards,
Jennifer

Jennifer Henshaw

Senior Policy Analyst, Prairie
T: 306-757-0000

F: 306-359-7623

Facebook | Twitter

CFIB — In business for your business.

This e-mail is intended only for use only by the person(s) to whom it is specifically
addressed above and may contain information that is personal, private and confidential.
IT you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail you are hereby notified that any
retention, dissemination, distribution or copying of this email or any information
contained herein is strictly prohibited. Please notify us iIf you have received this in
error. Thank you for your co-operation and assistance.

Ce courriel est destiné exclusivement a la(aux) personne(s) mentionnées ci-dessus car il
peut contenir des informations de nature personnelle, privilégiée ou confidentielle. Si
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vous n"étes pas le destinataire visé, nous vous informons par la présente que toute
conservation, diffusion, distribution ou reproduction de ce courriel ou des informations
qui y Ffigurent est strictement interdite. Si Vous avez recu ce message par erreur,
veuillez nous en aviser immédiatement. Nous vous remercions de votre collaboration.



